UNM School of Law Faculty Meeting November 29, 1976 4:00 p.m. Conference Room

MINUTES

Present: Desiderio, J. Ellis, Fink, Flickinger, Goldberg, Hart, Martinez, Minzner, Muir, Schwartz, Simson, Utton, Winograd. Students Hernandez, Noland, Kraemer.

The meeting was called to order by Dean Hart and the minutes of the November 15 meeting were approved.

The faculty voted to grant Robert Crain an additional month to complete a paper for Professor Kovnat's course.

The petition for readmission submitted by Mr. Henry Chavez was denied.

Respectfully submitted,

Frederick M. Hart

Dean